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HAND DELIVERED 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
 
  Re: Second Amended Advice Letter—Central Utah Telephone, Inc./Tariff  
   Filing, Docket 13-040-T01 
 
To the Commission: 
 
 In accordance with R746-405 of the Public Service Commission’s Rules, Central Utah 
Telephone, Inc. (“Central Utah”) hereby files the original and five (5) copies of the following 
Tariff Sheet of Central Utah’s Local Tariff on file with the Commission: 
 
 1. 2nd Revised Tariff Sheet No. 29.1, canceling 1st Revised Sheet No. 29.1  
 
 On August 8, 2013, the Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) issued an Order 
Granting Motion for Clarification of Commission Orders, in which the Commission identified its 
specific concerns regarding Central Utah’s 2nd Revised Tariff Sheet No. 29.1.  Specifically, the 
Commission indicated that: 1) further evaluation is needed because the proposed language can 
still be interpreted to allow the Companies to discontinue service unilaterally; 2) it believed the 
reference to May 31, 2013 should have been deleted or amended; and 3) it may not be just, 
reasonable, or in the public interest to prohibit an existing emergency line customer from moving 
his or her service to a different location. 
 
 Central Utah appreciates receiving the August 8, 2013 Order from the Commission.  In 
an attempt to address the Commission’s concerns, and to avoid a costly and time consuming 
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hearing, Central Utah hereby files a new 2nd Revised Sheet No. 29.1, which modifies the 
proposed tariff language to make it clear that it was never Central Utah’s intent to discontinue a 
tariffed service without participating in the proper Commission procedure, which would include 
filing a proposed tariff revision with the Commission for approval.  As now drafted, the language 
cannot be interpreted to permit Central Utah to unilaterally discontinue the service, and will 
require that Central Utah engage in the proper tariff procedures with the Commission. 
 
 Additionally, Central Utah has removed the reference to May 31, 2013, and has made it 
clear that customers who have emergency line service at the time this tariff revision is approved 
shall be entitled to retain such service.  Finally, the modified language in 2nd Revised Sheet No. 
29.1 affirmatively provides that grandfathered emergency line service customers are permitted to 
move their emergency line service to another location.   
 
 Central Utah believes these language modifications address the Commission’s concerns 
as set forth in the August 8, 2013 Order, and will obviate the need for a hearing on August 29, 
2013. 
 
 If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC 
 
 
 
      Kira M. Slawson 
      Attorneys for Central Utah Telephone, Inc. 
 
 
Enclosures 
cc:  Eddie Cox 
 Mike Plows 


